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There are excellent licensure, and a vote process by citizens of Oregon in place to 

protect us.  This is a needed protection for any type of Nuclear processing plant that 

might be build.  WE, people of many faiths, wish to help our earth and our fellow 

citizens.  We must oppose HB 2215.  To develope a Nuclear plant, no matter the 

size, the first componant must be how raiodactive residue will be safely contained.   

The use of Common Sense is hightly desierable in this instance.  Please do not allow 

this bill to move forward.    


